
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
I oppose the changes to the portal since it make it more time consuming to submit comments. It should 
be easy to provide opinions, not difficult. 
 
For this reason, I ask you to deny this request for the new, emergency ICR. The U.S. Government should 
work to ease the public’s burden in commenting on matters that affect its businesses and citizens, and 
this initiative does the opposite.  
 
Thank you, 
-- 
Harmon Skurnik 
President 
Skurnik Wines  
 


